
MINUTES OF MEETING 

Centerville Planning Commission 

Date: October 10, 1962 

Time: 7:30 P.M. 

Members Present: Moore, Gimbel, Butler 

Mr. Rapp, of Lebanon, owner of the property west of the 
cemetery on N. Main Street, presented a preliminary sketch 
of a proposed lay-out for an ice cream stand on said 
property. It was recommended that the building have a 
gable roof and in keeping with the general style of the 
new buildings in this area. It was suggested to Mr. Rapp 
that he submit a more detailed lay-out showing parking, 
egress, entrance and flow of traffici\o and an elevation 
of the building. \ 
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Respectfully submitted, 

John Mann Butler 
Secretary 


